
www.stelizabethdallas.org 
Pastoral Offices and Rectory 
4015 South Hampton Road, Dallas, Texas 75224 
214-331-4328 • Fax: 214-331-2464 
Emergency Number for Illness or Death: 214-331-4328 x 5 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8:30 am-5:00 pm,  
lunch from 12:00pm until 12:30pm, and by appointment 
 
Clergy: Pastoral Administrator: Rev. Emmett Hall 
Parochial Vicar: Rev. Uche Aladi  
Deacon: Deacon Paul Williams 
Seminarian: Ben Chavez 
Lay Staff: Bertha Shields: Receptionist and Baptism    
      Coordinator 
Maria Longoria-Chavez: Business Manager 
Elizabeth Seidemann: Parish Catechetical Leader,  
          Wedding Coordinator 
Clifton Thompson: Funeral Coordinator 
H. Richard Gwozdz: Music Ministry 
Vata Ndifornyen: Ensemble 
 
MASSES  
Sunday Eucharist: Saturday Vigil, 5:00 pm and Sunday 8:00 
        am10:00 am and 12 Noon 
Daily Eucharist: Holy Mass celebrated on Monday to  
    Saturday at 8:00 am 
Confession: Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 PM and by appointment 
 
ADORATION 
First Friday: Eucharistic Adoration is from 10:00 am-7:00 pm  
          ending with Benediction. 
All Other Fridays: Eucharistic Adoration from 6:00 pm— 
       7:00 pm ending with Benediction. 
 
Mass Intentions and Sanctuary Candle: Please call Bertha at 
x221 or office@stelizabethdallas.org to arrange for these. 
 
General Information for a Mass, Building Rental or Room 
Usage: Please speak with Bertha at x221 or 
office@stelizabethdallas.org. 
 
Business Office and Tithing Questions including Credit 
Card Drafts, Prepays, Altar Flowers and Online Giving: 
Please contact Maria Chavez at (469) 697-6774 or 
mchavez@stelizabethdallas.org or Bertha at x233 or 
office@stelizabethdallas.org. 
 
Material Assistance: St. Vincent de Paul Society at 469-418-
0871 or svdpseoh@currently.com; Oak Cliff Churches for 
Emergency Aid located at 123 S. Llewellyn Ave., Dallas TX; 
No Aid available at the parish office. 

St. Elizabeth 
of Hungary 
CATHOLIC  
CHURCH 

Baptism: Parents are to call Bertha at x221 or email 
office@stelizabethdallas.org to schedule an appointment for the 
Baptismal class. Both parents and godparents are required to 
take the class. These classes are held in our parish on the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 10:00-11:30 AM in the Grahmann 
Center. Only after the class and all documentation is received, 
may a baptismal time will be scheduled. 
 
Evangelization: Children and Teen Formation: We provide a 
total formation program for Catholics from Pre-4 to Adult. For 
information on the Children’s Program held on Sunday 
morning or the High School Program please call Elizabeth at 
(469) 697-6775 or eseidemann@stelizabethdallas.org. This 
office works with Vacation Bible School, Young Adults 
Formation and RCIA for Children and Teens which is 
mandatory for students over 7yrs who wish to become Catholic. 
 
RCIA (Adult): If you are over 18 and wish to become a 
Catholic, or are wanting to complete, as an adult, the 
Sacraments of Eucharist and Confirmation please call our 
director, Estella Castillo at 214-725-2100 to schedule an 
appointment to prepare you for classes that will begin in 
September. Classes are held on Wednesday 
Evenings at 7:00 pm. 
 
Quinceañera: A Quinceañera blessing may be given at the end 
of a regular weekend Mass. These should be scheduled at least 
one month in advance. Please contact Fr. Emmett or Fr. Uche at 
214-331-4328 for further information. 
 
Marriage: Please call the parish at least 8 months previous to 
the date you wish to celebrate your marriage so that the 
required formation required by the diocese can be completed. 
Please contact Elizabeth Seidemann to begin your process of 
formation toward your marriage. Please note that marriage 
issues in the Catholic Church must all be completed before the 
Sacrament can be celebrated in a Catholic Church. Please call 
Elizabeth at (469) 697-6775 or 
eseidemann@stelizabethdallas.org for information. 
 
Anointing of the Sick and Homebound Ministry: The 
Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick is administered by 
appointment. Please call the office to make arrangements. For 
extended needs for communion at home please call the office 
for further information. 
 
Funerals: Before making arrangements, please contact our 
funeral coordinator, Cliff Thompson at the office: (469) 697-
6778, Cell: (214) 558-0719, or Email: 
cthompson@stelizabethdallas.org. 
 
Liturgical Ministries: 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion, Lectors and 
Altar Servers, please call Deacon Paul Williams at (469) 901-
8138 or email at: paulwilliams4015@gmail.com  
Ushers: please call Michael Rangel at 469-855-2943. 
 
St Elizabeth of Hungary Catholic School: Jennifer Borth, 
Principal 214-331-5139 http://www.saintspride.com 
 
Project Gabriel: If you are pregnant and are considering 
terminating your pregnancy, let us help you choose life for your 
child! Call 469- 602-HELP (4357) or White Rose: (972) BABY
-DUE. 

mailto:paulwilliams4015@gmail.com


Monday, May 22 
8:00 AM —  Mother’s Day Novena. 
Tuesday, May 23 

8:00 AM —   Sylvester Dennehy, by Catherine Dennehy. 
Wednesday, May 24 

8:00 AM —   Goya Georgia Rosales, by the Garza & Castillo 

Families.  
Thursday, May 25 

8:00 AM —   Vic Houston, by Annie & Raquel Fuentes. 
Friday, May 26  

8:00 AM—  Ines & Maria DeLira. 
Saturday, May 27 

8:00 AM—  Birtie Mae Burkhart, by Catherine 
Dennehy.  

5:00 PM—  Pauline Corley. 
Sunday, May 28 

8:00 AM—  Sue Munchrath, by Ray Munchrath & family. 

10:00 AM —  Ramiro V. Marroquin, by The Marroquin 

family. 

12:00 PM—  Jamie Espinoza, by Esperanza 

Mendoza. 
 

The Sanctuary Light burns for 

 Goya Georgia Rosales,  

by the Garza & Castillo Families.  

Attendance May 14, 2023 
 
5:00 PM 154 
8:00 AM 194 
10:00 AM 328 
12:00 PM 197 
Total 873 
 
Teller Team Captain 05/21— Norman Gonzalez 
Teller Team Captain 05/28— Yolanda Ramirez 

Church Office Hours 
Tuesday—Friday  
 8:30am—5:00 pm 

Lunch—  12:00pm—12:30 pm 

Pray the Rosary 

 
Our Parish has a Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Our 
Lady of Fatima that you can welcome into your 
home. The Our Lady of Fatima Home Visitation 
Program unites families for the purpose of praying 
together and initiates the practice of daily family 
prayer. Please visit the Church foyer the weekend 
(May 20th - 21st) to sign up your family to host her 
for one week. You can also contact Carmen Romo 
at (682) 553-0721 to sign up! 

     This weekend I celebrate the seventh anniver-

sary of my ordination to the Priesthood. I am so 
grateful to God for this gift! I’d like to share a bit 

about my vocation story here, and ask all of you to 

join me in fostering a culture of vocations in our 

parish.  

     As I have mentioned before, I grew up in a 
loving family in the Dallas area, and although we 

didn’t always attend Sunday Mass — I joke sometimes that we 

were “below-average Catholics” — my parents saw to it that we 
attended faith formation at our parish. I remember feeling the call 

to the priesthood already as a second-grader when I made my first 

Holy Communion, but I figured I was probably imagining it, and 

forgot about it.  

It wasn’t until I was preparing for Confirmation in the 10th 
grade that I was confronted with the fact that I wasn’t living well as 

a disciple of Christ — and if the Gospel was true, I needed to act 

like it. Once again, in prayer before the Blessed Sacrament on a 

retreat, I heard the Lord calling me to be His priest, but I was 
afraid, and knew I wasn’t ready to say yes. He said to me: “don’t 

say ‘no’, just ‘not yet’”.  

Encountering our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament changed my 

life. I started to make Him my top priority, and over time I eventu-
ally got to the point where I was able to accept the call to the 

priesthood with joy.  

Of course it helped that a culture of vocations thrived in my 

home parish: we had good priests assigned there who clearly loved 

being priests; we had frequent Eucharistic adoration, with an em-
phasis on asking our Lord for more priests; and we had top-notch 

faith formation and youth group programs.  

Thanks be to God, we have much of this present at St. Eliza-

beth already, and a great school besides. Our Lord is almost cer-
tainly calling some of our young people here to follow Him in the 

priesthood and/or religious life. Will you join me in supporting 

these vocations through prayer, service, and encouragement?  

 

 

Fr. Emmett 

If you would like to become a registered pa-
rishioner, please be sure to complete a registra-
tion card (found on the table opposite the water 
fountain in the rear of the church or ask the Ush-
ers) and turn it in to the Rectory during office 
hours or place it in the collection basket. Tem-
porary envelopes are also available in the rear of 

the church if you have forgotten to bring your collection enve-
lopes to Mass. Welcome to the parish! 

 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Deadlines:  Information for the Bulletin must be submitted 2 Fridays before publication deadline. Stuffers must 
be approved and brought to rectory 2 Tuesdays before publication deadline Announcements must  by submitted 
by Wed of the week of the announcement. THE RECTORY RETAINS ALL RIGHT TO CHANGE, MODIFY 
OR NOT USE ANY SUBMISSIONS

St. Elizabeth of Hungary Catholic Church 
Dallas, Texas

The Diocese of Dallas values the safety of its parishioners and guests. It is the policy of the Diocese of Dallas that firearms are 
not carried on any property owned by the Diocese, its entities, or its parishes or schools. 

Pursuant to Section 30.07, Penal Code (trespass by license holder with an openly carried handgun), a person licensed under Sub-
chapter H, Chapter 411, Government Code (handgun licensing law), may not enter any property with a handgun that is carried openly. 
Unlicensed holders may not enter any property with a handgun that is carried openly. 

Texas law also prohibits the possession of a firearm on the physical premises of a school and any grounds on which an activity 
sponsored by a school or educational institution is being conducted. 

Volunteer (Adults 18+ (PK4-6th Grade)Youth
Registration Teens grade 7-12) Registration

We are excited to invite you to join us on the second & fourth Fridays for 
the meetings of the Newly Married Ministry at St. Elizabeth. This group is 
being formed to support and connect couples who have been married 10 
years or less.

This ministry mission is to bring couples together in community, strengthen our faith, and 
provide encouragement to live the Catholic Christian life in a secular society. Please join us at 
Eucharistic exposition from 6-7 pm if you can, we will meet in the Grahmann center from 7-8 
pm. Children are welcome and we will have some activities for them.

This Friday we will have Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament from 6-7pm, immediately fol-
lowed by Benediction. It is a Great Gift to be able to spend personal time with Our Lord. 

Catholic Charities will be here on Thursday May 25th in the 
parking lot, and every fourth Thursday afterward, to distribute 
food. If you, or someone you know, would like to take ad-
vantage of this opportunity to resupply your cupboard during 

these difficult times, please come by the parking lot between the hours of  10:00am - Noon. The 
food is given without preconditions. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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3900 Rugged Drive
Dallas, TX  75224

214 339 6561
bdcs.org
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